
Markham Tennis Club Weekly Update

Dear MTC Members,
 
Once again, we thank you for your continued patience and support. Looking forward
to seeing you on the courts. Above are the hours the club will be staffed for play. We
are in constant communication with the city to work on getting the club open more
hours under Covid 19 protocol.

****Please not e that the washrooms are of order until further notice. We are
currently experiencing plumbing issues. We have notified the City of Markham and
they will be at the clubhouse on Wednesday to investigate further. We will notify you
once the washrooms are up and running****

After School Program
 
This year we will be offering our after school program from 4:00pm
6:00pm starting the week of June 14th and it will run for 2 weeks until we start our
Summer Camp June 28th - $30 (include HST) per 2 hours. 4 to 1 kids to teaching
professional.
 
We have completely restructured our after school programming to ensure we
accommodate everyone. Markham Tennis Club will also be subsidizing a large portion
of the cost to ensure kids come out and try tennis and develop a passion and want to
continue into our summer camps.



We know many of you have emailed Chris to reserve spots. He has taken note and our
Ball Button registration system is now ready to take payment. Please try your best to
register through Ball Button. If you need help please email Kampbell our Tennis
Coordinator: kamreid17@gmail.com

Summer Camp
 

We are extremely pleased that summer camps (starting June 28th) have been given
the green light this year to run. We have had many many emails asking about summer
camps and we could not be happier to share that they will be running again. They will
run in the same format as 2020 camps and will be from 9am-1pm again. We will
continue with our pizza Fridays, will provide tents for each camp group, access to
washrooms/change rooms and provide water and MANY AMAZING PRIZES . The cost
per week is $320 (includes HST)
 
We know many of you have emailed Chris to reserve spots. He has taken note and our
Ball Button registration system is now ready to take payment. Please try your best to
register through Ball Button. If you need help please email Kampbell our Tennis
Coordinator: kamreid17@gmail.com

Markham Tennis Club 
I: @markhamtennisclub
E: info@markhamtennnisclub.ca
W: www.markhamtennisclub.ca

Markham Tennis Club

-A COUNTRY CLUB ATMOSPHERE AT A COMMUNITY CLUB PRICE-
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